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Fifth and Sixth Grade
Writing and Social Studies
Mrs. Looney
llooney@sciocsd.org
A message from our classroom…

Dear Families,

It is with sweet sorrow that I compose this letter to you.  I will truly miss each one of my students from this past year.  I have thoroughly enjoyed each moment with the fifth and sixth grade classes.  

This is an exceptional group of students.  I love how kind and compassionate they are with each other.  I love how quick they are to help each other.  These are generous, welcoming students who have great things awaiting them in their lives.

I applaud you for all you have done to mold them, shape them, inspire them, love them…allowing them to be the incredible individuals that they are.  Because of your support, you have made my job so much easier.

I encourage you to continue to uphold the wonderful values that you have instilled in your child…especially over the summer.  Historically, the summer is a time when many students “take a break” from reading, writing, and arithmetic. However, the summer is a perfect time to continue to read and write as often as possible. Please try to encourage your child to read and write this summer to continue the amazing progress that has been made this year.  Extra credit will be earned for both writing and social studies. My website has MANY suggestions for fun reading and writing activities. http://mrslooney.weebly.com/
My wonderful students: Practice your breathing, think of at least five things that you are grateful for each day, and always remember that "All is well." Would love to hear from you. 

Thank you for a wonderful year.  Have a great summer.

Peace,

Mrs. Lisa Looney

